NEWSLETTER

A note from the Headteacher

As Summer gradually gives way to Autumn, we will start to experience colder weather. Can I please ask that you ensure children are wrapped up warm, with coats and suitable uniform to protect them from the colder days?

We have lots of lost property in school and I would like to make you aware that parents are welcome to come look through it for any specific items that your child may have lost. Any lost property left will be donated to our uniform exchange.

We are delighted to welcome parents and careers into school for class assemblies again this year. Each class will have an assembly where they share some of the things they have been learning I class. They will take place on a Tuesday at 9:15am. Please see a list of dates, for October, in the Dates for your Diary section.

Many thanks.

Eleanore Pickard

Queen Elizabeth II:

To acknowledge the passing of Queen Elizabeth II, Hawksworth Wood have created a display and memorial tributes. We are also going to be providing children with the opportunity, if they wish, to write, draw or create a pattern on a small, post-it sized piece of paper to form a book of condolence. We appreciate not everyone will want to take part in this; therefore, it is not mandatory.







MacMillan Coffee Morning:

On Friday 30th September 2022, we will be hosting a coffee morning to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Research. Everyone is welcome to attend the event, in our school hall from 9:00am. We would be extremely appreciative of any donations, however if you plan to donate cake, biscuits or buns these need to be delivered to the school office by the end of the day Thursday 29th September.

Every penny we raise means Macmillan can be right there for more people living with cancer.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

TRAINING DAYS

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 Monday 24th July 2023 Tuesday 25th July 2023

CLASS ASSEMBLY DATES

Lewis Class - Monday 10th October 2022 Mian Class - Monday 17th October 2022

HARVEST FESTIVAL

Thursday 20th October 2022, in the morning. More information to follow.

Class Newsletters:

Class Newsletters will be going out very shortly.

These have lots of information and will inform you of what lessons your child will be taking part in as well as when their PE days take place. A reminder that our school PE Kit is a white T Shirt and navy (or black) shorts/tracksuit bottoms and jumper/hoodie.

High School Open Days:

It is that time of year when high schools will be arranging their open days.
Look out for high school leaflets that will show the dates and times.





